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RAILROAD WORK REQUIRES TEMPORARY CROSSING CLOSURE 
 IN MAYFLOWER 

  
LITTLE ROCK (2-11) – Railroad work will require the temporary closure of a crossing in 
Mayflower, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) 
officials. 
 
A Union Pacific Railroad crew will be making repairs at the Highway 89 (Miller Street) 
railroad crossing in Mayflower. The work will require its temporary closure.  
 
The railroad crossing closures will be Tuesday, February 17th and Wednesday, February 
18th, between 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., each day, weather permitting. Traffic will be 
controlled using barrels and warning signs. Detour signs will indicate an alternate route. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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